
UNITED STATES GENERAL ACCOUNTING OFFICE 
REGIONAL OFFICE 

8112 FEDERAL OFFICE BUIL OING 

FIFTH AN0 MAIN STREETS 

CINCINNATI, OHIO 45202 GyLJ 0 43 9% 

Ma~ar General Charles R. @yer 
CoIIiWUl*r 

' U.S. Amy Signal Center and 
Fort Gordon 

Fort Gordon, GA 30905 

Dear Sir: 

As part of our contfnuxng review of military disbur$ing officers' 
accounts, we reviewed the travejl voucher segment of the Aprxl I$376 
account of MBJO~ Leonard J, Anchor, Finance and Accounting Officer, 
DSrn 6360, at your inst~ation. 

We examined 268 temporary duty and pemanent change of station 
travel vouchers, selected statistically, and are pleased to report 
that we found no sxgnifmzmt discrepancies fn the accuracy of the 
travel entitlements. 

Since our examinatxon was made at the U,S. Army Mnance and 
Accounting Center without benefit of source documents, the results 
of our revtew should not be construed to be our opinion of the overall 
M'ftmtiveness and efficiency of the operations at ymxr installation. 

Sincerely, 

-'Robert W. Hanlon 
- 

/---" Regional Manager 

cc: ConptmUer of the apmJr 
Cowhng GeneraX, U.S. Amy 

Fxmnce and Accounting Center 
Cmtiw General, U.S. Amy 

Audit &eacy 




